
Be SAFE Be RESPECTFUL Be a LEARNER 

 

  

 Seahorse Tales 
Woolgoolga Public School 

 

TERM 2        ISSUE 7       12 JUNE 2025 
 

Dance Groups – MNC Dance Festival  
 

Congratulations to all of our 
dancers who performed at the 
CHD  Eisteddfod last Friday.  All 
students performed beautifully 
and we are very proud of you all.  
 

Well done to the Stage 1 group 
for placing second and the 
Indian Cultural group for 
placing third in their sections.  
 

Thank you to Mrs Lisa Webb, Mrs Rachel Grant, Mrs Harroop 
Hundle, Mrs Dasion Singh and Mrs Pam Singh for their time 
organising routines, rehearsals, costumes and getting the groups 
ready for their performances.  
 

The dance groups will be performing next at 
the MNC Dance Festival next week. All dance 
group students will attend a dress rehearsal 
during the day on Monday 16 June 2025.  An 
online permission note with further details has 
been emailed to all parents for the rehearsal.  
 
Please see below for the evening performance dates. Parents are 
responsible for their child’s transportation and attendance  at 
the evening performances.  
 

• 3-6 Dance groups will perform Monday 16 June 
• K-2 Dance group will perform Wednesday 18 June 
• Cultural dance group will perform Wednesday 18 June  
 

Tickets are available to purchase by scanning the QR code above or 
at https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1413085 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1413085
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Woolgoolga Public School - Weeks Ahead 

Week 7 Week 8 Week 9 
 

Thursday 12 June 
Anxiety Project Parent Training 

 

Friday 13 June 
NC Cross Country Championships 

@ Wiigulga Sports Complex 
 

 

 

Monday 16 June 
MNC Dance Festival Rehearsal  

All Dance Groups 
 

MNC Dance Evening Performance 
3-6 Dance Group 

 

Wednesday 18 June 
Toonschool Cartoon Workshop 

 

MNC Dance Evening Performance 
K-2 & Cultural Dance Groups 

 

Thursday 19 June 
Anxiety Project Parent Training 

 

Friday 20 June 
School Photo Day 

 

Monday 23 June 
Public Speaking Area Finals 

 

Tuesday 24 June 
3-6 (8yr+) Athletics Carnival  

@ High St soccer fields 
 

 Wednesday 25 June 
Year 3 Excursion 

Kindy 2026 Parent Info Night 
 

Thursday 26 June 
NBCoS Winter Sports Carnival 
Anxiety Project Parent Training 

 

Friday 27 June 
Rugby League Gala Day 

Choir Performance - Red Cross 

School Photographs 
Friday 20 June 2025 

 

School photographs will be taken 
on Friday 20 June 2025. The 
ordering process is ONLINE ONLY.  
 

A flyer with the portrait package 
details is attached to this 
newsletter and has been emailed 
to all parents/carers. To order, 
please scan the QR code on the 
form or visit:  
 

www.donwoodphotography.com.au  
school code: 350317 

 

 

3-6 Athletics Carnival 
 

The 3-6 Athletics Carnival (track 
events) for students who are 
turning 8 years or older this year, 
will be held on Tuesday 24 June 
at the High Street soccer fields. 
Students will walk from school to 
the fields and back, under 
teacher supervision. Please 
return the permission note by 
Friday 20 June. An order of 
events will be provided in next 
week’s newsletter. 

Year 3 Excursion 
 

Year 3 will be visiting the Solitary 
Islands Aquarium & North Coast 
Regional Botanical Gardens in 
Coffs Harbour on Wednesday 25 
June 2025. Please provide 
consent & make payment online 
via the link emailed to parents. 
Student credit from cancelled 
swimming lessons has been 
applied to this excursion.  

Toonschool Art Workshops 
Wednesday 18 June 2025 

 

The Toonschool art & wellbeing 
workshops are for all students in 
Years 3 to 6.  Being run by Jeff 
‘Joffa’ Taylor, a published 
cartoonist, these workshops will 
provide students with tools to 
enhance self-confidence and 
wellbeing.  

http://www.donwoodphotography.com.au/
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WEEKLY AWARDS 
 

Certificate of Merit 

• Lara 1R 

• Eknoor 1W 

• Jonas 2G 

• Tyler 2G 

• Harper-Kristine 2P 

• Jishaan 2P 

• Van 2S 

• Haylee 3T 

• Onkar 4A 

• Parneet 4A 

• Mia 4/5S 
 

Bronze Award & Pin 

• Cleo KD 

• Mason 1R 

• Angel 1W 

• Aliyah 2G 

• Franklin 2G 

• Isabella 2P 

• Jasneet 2P 

• Rhydah 3B 

 
 

 

 

Parent Training Sessions 

A note was sent home with students today 
regarding Anxiety Project parent training 
sessions.  
 

Please return the note to register for these 
highly informative FREE parent training 
sessions on helping your child to manage 
their anxiety, be the boss of their emotions 
and return to calm when needed.  
 

Thursday 12 June 2025  5:30 - 7:30pm 
Thursday 19 June 2025  5:30 - 7:30pm 
Thursday 26 June 2025  5:30 - 7:30pm 
 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES 
 

ES1/Stage 1 (K-2) 
Friday @ 12:00pm 

 

Stage 2 & 3 (Years 3-6) 
Friday @ 2:00pm 

Northern Beaches Schools 
Winter Sports Carnival 

 

The Northern Beaches Schools 
Winter Sports Carnival will be 
held on Thursday 26 June. 
Students in Years 3 – 6 will play 
either AFL, Netball, Oz Tag or 
Soccer in a round robin carnival 
with the three other Northern 
Beaches schools. Transport will be 
by bus to sporting venues around 
Woolgoolga. 
 

Please ensure the permission 
note and $2 payment are 
returned to classroom teachers by 
Friday 20 June 2025. 
 

Students need to wear full school 
uniform, school hat, sunscreen 
and appropriate shoes and 
remember to bring lunch, recess 
and a bottle of water. Canteens 
will be available at all venues.  

 

 

 

PSSA North Coast Cross 
Country Championships 

 

Good luck to Alix, Indie & Mark 
who will be competing at the 
PSSA NC Country Championships 
being held tomorrow.  
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Seahorse Café  
OPEN TUESDAY TO FRIDAY - LUNCH & RECESS 

 

The canteen is now offering a weekly lunch special.  
Please see below for the lunch special available from  

Tuesday 17 June to Friday 20 June 2025.  
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Family Travel & Holidays 
 

Families are encouraged to travel during school holidays and avoid 
booking family holidays during school terms wherever possible.   
 

If travel during the school term is necessary, please ensure that you 
advise the school office prior to the commencement of your 
holiday. For a leave period of more than 10 school days, an 
Application for Extended Leave needs to be completed and 
approved by the Principal.   
 

Approved absences relating to travel will be marked as leave on 
the roll and therefore contribute to your child’s total absences for 
the year.  
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WOOLGOOLGA PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR -  TERM 2/2025 
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